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MCK meets with Chippewas on Enbridge 
court case 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 7, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2016) The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that 
Ratsénhaienhs Bobby Patton has responded to a request from the 
Chippewas of the Thames Council and will meet with them tomorrow for a 
discussion on the upcoming Supreme Court action. He is being 
accompanied by MCK technician Dennis Diabo.  
 
Last week, the MCK announced that it had been granted approval to 
intervene in the Supreme Court of Canada case involving the Chippewas 
of the Thames First Nation v. Enbridge Pipelines Inc., et al. to be heard 
on Wednesday, November 30th, 2016. 
 
The appeal pertains to the National Energy Board’s (‘NEB’) approval of 
the Enbridge Line 9B pipeline project. The Chippewas of the Thames 
appealed the decision. The key question to be assessed by the Supreme 
Court is whether the NEB was required to undertake an analysis of the 
adequacy of Canada’s consultation process (in regard to First Nations) as 
a precondition to approving Enbridge’s application. 
 
The Chippewas asked for the meeting in order to gain a better 
understand of the MCK’s role and participation in the original NEB 9B 
hearings in 2013, and to help strategize for the Supreme Court case. 
Additionally, the Chippewas will be making a presentation to the Ontario 
Chiefs in Toronto on Wednesday; the MCK delegation has accepted an 
invitation to attend the meeting to show solidarity and support to the 
Chippewas before intervening in the case.  

 
-30- 

 

 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

mailto:Joe.delaronde@mck.ca

